
Best regards, PTO Spring Fling Committee: 
Jamie Dimmick, Katie Gleason, Jessica Hovland, Seana Barnett, Traci Jablonski, Renee Benson, Ashleigh Romozzi.     
Jenna Scala, Amy Willis and Sheryl Flowers    

Algonquin Road School (K-4)
975 Algonquin Road
Fox River Grove, IL 60021
PH: (847) 516-5101 | Fax: (847) 516-9058

Fox River Grove Middle School (5-8)
401 Orchard Street

Fox River Grove, IL 60021
PH: (847) 516-5105 | Fax: (847) 516-5104

FOX RIVER GROVE SCHOOL DISTRICT 3
403 Orchard Street | Fox River Grove, IL 60021 | Phone (847) 516-5100 | Fax (847) 516-9169

Dr. Tim J. Mahaffy, Superintendent 
P Future

Dear Donor:

The members of the Fox River Grove District 3 Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) are asking for your support of our 
“Spring Fling” fundraising event. This event is the largest fundraiser for our school district and benefits our children
in kindergarten through eighth grade.

The Spring Fling will be held on March 2, 2019 at Makray Golf Club and will feature a silent auction in addition to 
several gift items that will be available for bid. Proceeds will be used by the PTO to enhance the educational experience 
and environment for our children. Past fundraising events have provided audio/visual equipment for our classrooms,
office equipment for our teachers and staff, educational field trips, and playground renovations. 

We are asking for a donation in support of this event and given our status as a recognized 501c3 charitable organization  
your donation is tax deductible: FEIN number: 35-2436630. Suggested items include gift certificates, goods or 
services, and/or monetary contributions. We would be happy to make arrangements to pick up a donation. 

As a benefit for your donation, you will receive prominent exposure to over 150 key household decision makers: moms, 
dads, teachers and administrators who will be able to bid on the products and services of your business. There will

 also be Social Media exposure to the entire School District on many of the items that are donated. Your willingness
to support this tight-knit community is a great way to obtain new clients and customers and advertise your business.

 Thank you in advance for your participation. We appreciate your support.



Company: 

Name: 

Address: 

Phone:         Fax:    

       Email:   

Yes, we would like to support the Fox River Grove PTO by making a tax-deductible donation:

               Value: $

        Unfortunately, we are unable to help this year.

Thank you for your generous donation for our Spring Fling Silent Auction Fundraiser. Your donation is much appreciated!

 This event is the largest fundraiser for our school district and benefits our children in kindergarten through eighth 
grade. Proceeds will be used by the PTO to enhance the educational experience and environment for our child

Past fundraising events have provided audio/visual equipment for our classrooms, office equipment for our teachers 
and staff, educational field trips, and playground renovations.  

Please keep this written acknowledgment of your donation for your tax records. No goods or services of any value   
were, or will be transferred to you in connection with this donation. The Fox River Grove District 3 PTO 

is a 501(c)(3) organization, and your donation is tax deductible. FEIN number: 35-2436630 

 

Thank you again for your generous 
support of our effort.

Donation Request  Response Form

Please send your donation to: Jamie Dimmick at 201 Wildwood Lane, Fox River Grove, IL 60021 OR 
we can pick up your donation. Please contact us by email or phone (see front). 

Donation deadline is February 25th.
Jamie Dimmick (jamieldimmick@gmail.com) | Seana Barnett (thebarnetts2397@yahoo.com)

Ashleigh Romozzi (ashromozzi@icloud.com) | Amy Willis (amybwillis610@gmail.com)
Katie Gleason (katie.gleason8@gmail.com) | Traci Jablonski (tracijablosnki@sbcglobal.net) | Jenna Scala (jenna.scala1@gmail.com) 
Sheryl Flowers (sheryl.flowers@icloud.com) | Jessica Hovland (jessj1231@gmail.com) | Renee Benson (reniabenson@gmail.com)  


